
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
  

Caterpillar Class – Summer 1 

Curriculum Grid 

 

As ‘Edmondsley Explorers’ we will… 
 

This half term, we will be making the most of the 

nice weather in our beautiful grounds. We will be 

looking at animals and minibeasts that live in our 

garden and exploring the habitats that they 

thrive in. We will be looking at the changes we 

notice in the environment as the season 

progresses, particularly in our allotment, as well 

as changes in our own lives.    

As ‘Happy Chatters’ we will… 

 

This half term, we will be working on our language development, 

doing lots of work around tenses, which link to our theme of 

‘change’. We will be accessing activities that encourage recall and 

thinking about past experiences and continuing to partake in 

group time together. We will continue to read stories, sing and 

recite nursery rhymes and finger rhymes on a daily basis.  

  

As ‘Brilliant Bookworms’ and ‘Wow Writers’ we 

will…. 
 

In literacy this half term, we will be encouraging lots of mark 

making and creating. We will engage in conversation around our 

drawings/creations and the stories that they link to.  We will 

continue to have a ‘story of the week’ which will be read multiple 

times a day. We will continue to work on recognising our names and 

having a go writing them on our drawings.  

As ‘Energetic Caterpillars’ we will… 

 
We will continue to work on our fine motor skills this half term as well as 

practicing our cutting skills with scissors. As our fingers strengthen, we will 

be able to demonstrate a greater level of control when handing tools and 

mark making. We will continue to have out weekly PE sessions on a Monday 

and Thursday and we will be working on skills such as throwing and catching 

in our garden.  

As ‘Creative Creatures’ we will…  

 

This half term, we will use our playdough area and home 

corner to re-enact familiar experiences. Our playdough 

area will be enhanced regularly with colourful playdough 

and different scents in order to encourage this 

imaginative play. We will be encouraging lots of designing 

and making with paper, card, boxes and other craft 

items as well as exploring how to mix our own colours. 

As ‘Marvellous Mathematicians’ we will… 
This half term, we will be using lots of mathematical 

language, focusing on numbers 1-5 and beyond. We will be 

working on: 

Counting from 1-5, beginning to recognise numerals 0 - 10, 

linking numerals and amounts (e.g. adding 5 pencils to a pot 

labelled 5), comparing quantities such as more than and 

fewer than and lots more! 

We will also be looking at the properties of shape.  

 

As ‘Fantastic Friends’ we will… 
 
This half term, we will be taking part in circle times to help 

with our understanding of resolving conflicts. 

 

We will be learning about healthy choices and will be able to 

talk about healthy fruit and vegetables.  

  

This half term our topic is 

 

All Change 

 

 
 
 

                                                        
 


